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Class 1 - 100%
Class 2 - 95.98%
Class 3 - 98.28%
Class 4 - 96.67%
Class 5 - 98.9%

Aim for 100% 

attendance!

This week’s attendance...

Next Monday is the start of Antibullying week
and we will start the week (Monday 13th
November) by wearing blue clothes to beat
bullying and odd socks to celebrate differences.
The children do not need to bring in any money
for this.

The school Remembrance service was held at the village
hall this morning. The Rotakids presented the service
with each class reading poems and singing songs.
Everyone was amazing. Refreshments were served
afterwards to raise money for The British Legion.
£123.54 was raised! Well done Clee Hill Community
Academy.

Poppy Competition Winners
Nursery & KS1 Artistic competition winner -  Amelia M (Nursery)

Nursery & KS1 Information competition winner – Aurora (Class 2)
KS2 Artistic competition winner - Skylar (Class 3)
KS2 Creative competition winner - Talia (Class 5)
KS2 Artistic competition winner - Ruth (Class 3)

Special Mention - Lynk Hubbard (Class 4)

RotaKids made poppies for the Remembrance
service.

“Good afternoon, I just wanted to thank the staff and children from myself and all the residents for the lovely display of
poppies on the long fence in front of Clee Hill Three Crosses scheme.  It looks absolutely beautiful. 

Many thanks, Cathy Saunders”
Independent Living Co-ordinator – Three Crosses & Forresters Road

13.11.23 – Start of antibullying week - Wear blue to
beat bullying

17.11.23 – Children in Need (wear spotty and bring a
donation)
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Scarecrow Competition!

1st Prize - Family ticket to West Midlands Safari Park - ScareCROW

2nd Prize - £50 voucher for The Bennett’s End Inn - Mermaid

3rd Prize - Anchors Away Soft Play - Entry for 2 - Mr Potato Head Bale

Thank you for all the wonderful entries!



Dates for Diary 23 - 24Dates for Diary 23 - 24





The workshops are delivered virtually via MS Teams or face to face at a venue in Shrewsbury 
All you need for the virtual groups is an email address and an electronic device, and we will talk you

through the rest. 
Our workshops run for 5 weeks from the start date excluding the School Holidays. 

SLEEP TIGHT WORKSHOP 

 
Starts on Friday 12th January 2024 from 09.30am to 11.30am

in Shrewsbury, venue to be confirmed. 

Starts on Friday 12th January 2024 from 12.30pm to 2.30pm 
Virtually via MS Teams 

Starts on Friday 23rd February 2024 from 9.30am to 11.30am 
in Shrewsbury, venue to be confirmed. 

Starts Friday 23rd February 2024 from 12.30pm to 2.30pm 
Virtually via MS Teams 

 Would you like to know more about why sleep is important for our health and 
emotional well- being? 

o Does your child struggle with their sleep? 

Would you like to access support to help improve sleep and bedtime routines? 

o Would you like to meet other parents/carers to share and 
o discuss experiences? 

To book a place on one of our workshops or for further information on the 
workshops we run please contact the Parenting Team by: 
Emailing Parenting.team@shropshire.gov.uk 
Or call us on 01743 250950 

o

o
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